February 13, 2008

This is a decision paper.

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Name New Middle School

	ISSUE:
	A list of names was collected from parents and students of Radcliff Middle School and the 5th graders from the elementary feeder schools. From that list the following 3 names are being submitted to the board for consideration:

1. North Middle School

2. Northern Middle School

3. Northside Middle School

The school mascot and colors will remain the same.



	
	

	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the board make a decision regarding the name of the new middle school at this meeting. 


	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move that the board make a decision regarding the name of the new middle school at this meeting.


